
 
Introducing PAC: 
PAC (Parent Action Committee) is an easy way for parents to have better 
communication with our school leaders.  LHT will pilot PAC this year.  
 
PAC’s mission is to foster supportive and positive communication to build 
a greater connection. 
 
How does PAC work? 
PAC will work very simply with one or two parents representing each 
grade.  The parent representative emails all parents in their grade 
monthly to ask for feedback.  The parents email back any compliments or 
concerns.  Any feedback affecting more than one child is brought up at 
the monthly PAC meeting.  Available parent reps will meet with Mr. 
Petrelli who will discuss our ideas with the principals at his monthly 
admin meeting. The grade representative then sends out the recap of the 
PAC meeting and any actions that have been implemented.   
 
OK, but how does this benefit me? 
Now busy parents can contribute their ideas and air their concerns at 
their leisure.  Parents and teachers can exchange their best practices. 
Sharing ideas on a regular basis will improve our schools. 
 
What about privacy? 
No specific students will be discussed.  Generalized concerns can 
address most issues (i.e. recess, amount of homework, etc.) 
  
Does PAC need my help? 
We currently have 1 representative for nearly every grade.  We still need 
a representative for 1st and 5th grades.   
 
Look for an email from PAC in the next two weeks.  In the meantime, 
please contact any of the following members with questions: 
 
Christine Blocker- christineblocker@gmail.com 
Angelina Brown- angelinabrown@verizon.net 
Ann Butler-annybutler@yahoo.com 
Karen O’Hara- karenjohara@aol.com 
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